
  

 

September 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Could we remind any parents who drop-off or collect students at the end of the day to be aware of 

current parking procedure in the roads surrounding College. 

We have received a number of comments from our neighbours that have highlighted examples of 

roads becoming temporarily blocked by waiting vehicles, particularly at the end of the College day. 

Our neighbours appreciate that it is not just our College that is involved, but could I ask you to ensure 

that your vehicle is parked legally and considerately at all times and to ensure that emergency access 

to all roads is not impaired. 

We have also had complaints about drives being used by cars turning. Concerns of drivers not taking 

care when reversing and not being aware of pedestrians.  

I appreciate how busy the ‘school-run’ time is and that access around the College is not always easy. 

However, I am sure we can rely on you to do all you can to alleviate the situation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs S Bennett 

Headteacher 

 
 
 


